DIVISION COUNCIL MEETING

HUMAN RESOURCES

November 2, 2001

Attendees:  Wade, Quarles, Waller, Jeffrey, Franklin, Johnson, Perez

1. American Fidelity is scheduling appointments for Section 125 open enrollment November 5-November 15.  Valerie will post the schedule on Infonet.

2. New TSA forms have been prepared and are ready to be given out upon request.  Valerie will remove the old ones from the “new hire” packets and replace with new ones.

3. It was suggested that the next time a solicitation for sick leave donations is made, a memo be attached explaining the procedure of catastrophic leave pay.

4. Friday, November 9th will be designated as clean up day for those who need it.  We will not close the office.

5. Michele will email Alex Kelley a request for the agenda to determine who should attend the user meeting on November 14th.

6. We are getting a lot of hits on the Higheredjob.com website for faculty.

7. Marcy will meet with Mike and Rocky to discuss staff ID badges.  The library is currently processing all ID cards and it was discussed amongst the HR staff that it should remain that way.

8. For the safety portion of our meeting Allene addressed common fire hazards.

9. HR received their 2 way radio from the Police Department.  It is located on the credenza outside Valerie’s office.

10. The next Division Council Meeting will be Thursday, November 15th at 8:00.

